December 12, 2018

Mr. Kevin Ballinger Interim President Orange Coast College 2701 Fairview Road Costa Mesa, CA 92628

Dear President Ballinger:

Thank you for your timely submission of the Orange Coast College Institutional Self Evaluation Report (ISER) and related materials. We know that the document represents many hours of work by many people in the institution.

The evaluation team will review these documents in preparation for its site visit and will, through meetings, interviews, and evaluation of evidence, develop a report to the College and the Accrediting Commission regarding the extent to which the College meets Eligibility Requirements, A

Sincerely,

Tel: 415-506-0234

Fax: 415-506-0238



Steven Reynolds, Vice President

cc: Ms. Sheri Sterner, Accreditation Liaison Officer